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P O. BOX 2267. MIDLAND, TEXAS 79702 (915) 683-4871
AUG 13 1982
August 12, 1982 O.C.D

ARTESIA, OFFICE

State of New Mexico

Energy and Minerals Department
0i1 Conservation Division

P. 0. Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Attn: Mr. Joe D. Ramey
Division Director

In Re: Administrative Order TX-91
Pardue 30 Com., Well No.—1 —
~—Eddy County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Ramey:

In response to your letter of August 10, 1982, sorry this office never
received the original copy of temporary tubing exception dated June 24.

The above-named well is still shut-in pending pipeline connection with

E1 Paso Natural Gas Company. Per your instructions, the well will be
retested after 30 days production, and results of same will be furnished
your office and the Artesia OCD. Mr. Bill Gressett at the 0il Conserva-
tion Division in Artesia will be notified so that he may schedule a repre-
sentative from his office to witness the test.

Hopefully after the 30 day production period the well will have had time
to clean up and water production will decline.

If you have any further questions, please let me know.
Very truly yours,
HNG OIL CO\PANY
%M>.Q&_)
Betty Gildon
Regulatory Analyst

bg

cc: Mr. Bill Gressett
Artesia OCD



